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Subject: Request for Class Size K - 6 for Mammoth Spring School District
Date: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 at 3:23:54 PM Central Daylight Time
From: Jennie Whisnant
To: Tally Harp

Ms. Harp,

I believe I asked for the waiver for Tri-Region's K-6 virtual program.  Just in case I did not request it, The Mammoth
Spring School District is requesRng the waiver for class size for K-6 with the anRcipated student:teacher raRo in K-6
classes - 30:1 (K-2) and 50:1 (3-6).

Thank you,

Jennie Whisnant
Superintendent
Mammoth Spring School District
Home of the Bears
 


